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Téna koe -

Further to our recent discussions, we have been asked by the Voluntary Administrators for
Ruapehu Alpine Lifts to commence the process of processing a concession for the ski area’s
currently known as Whakapapa and Turoa skifields on Mt Ruapehu. While a formal decision
cannot be undertaken until we have completed iwi consultation, there is information we can
start to compile to assist this process. The license sets out a number of considerations that
must be taken into account in any decision making, focussed around demonstrating your
suitability to undertake the concession activity. This includes:

How you intend to work with iwi, and a summary of your engagement with iwi to date.
Information about your experience and capability, or the experience and capability of
your key employees, to run the ski field, including health and safety matters on the

ski field.

¢ Information about the financial viability of your company. We note you may have
already provided this to Kanoa, in which case you may be able to simply provide the
same information to the department.

e Assurance you can provide annual financial statements.

¢ Assurance you are willing and capable to take on the conditions of RAL’s
concessions.

| am requesting, therefore, that. you provide information on the five aspects above by Friday
16 June 2023, such that we can start our assessment.

| have started consultation with relevant iwi and hapi regarding the ski area concessions for
a new operator, at the request of RAL’s Voluntary Administrators. | will advise you through
this process if there are any matters raised through consultation that | need to discuss with

you.

Please contact me if you have any questions about this process or the information to
provide.

Naku noa, na

Damian Coutts
Director, Operations, Central North Island

Department of Conservation Te Papa Atawhai
Taupd Office

PO Box 528, Taupo 3351,

www.doc.govt.nz
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